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Dear Mr Rowlands 

Petition P-05-754 Lack of support for children with disabilities at 
crisis 

Thank you for your letter of the 2 May 2018 further to my letter of the 19 
March which the Petitions Committee had considered at its meeting on the 
17 April, together with further comments from the petitioner. 

I think that the best way to take this forward now is if my Director of 
Nursing - Mrs Lynda Williams, or my Director of Primary Community and 
Mental Health - Mr Alan Lawrie, along with Mr Chris Coslett, Directorate 
Manager for Children and Young People/CAM HS, and possibly Mr David 
Deeklou, Clinical Director for Children and Young People meet with the 
petitioner. 

I would therefore be grateful if you could let me have the name of the 
petitioner, or alternatively if the petitioner would like to give my office a 
call and appropriate arrangements can be made. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely 

~?w~ 
Chief Executive/Prif Weithredydd 

c. Ms Nesta Lloyd-Jones, Policy and Public Affairs Officer, NHS 
Confederation 
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